SEX OFFENDER RELEASE - COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION

The Wisconsin Department of Department Corrections probation and parole has informed the Three Lakes Police
Department that a registered sex offender Evan Michael Sheedy will be released under extended supervision and
will reside at his address at 6685 Woodland Lane in the Town of Three Lakes in Oneida County Wisconsin on
October 7, 2025.

The Three Lakes Police Department is not responsible for release but responsible for community notification. The
Three Lakes Police Department is releasing this information pursuant to Wisconsin State Statute 301.45 and 301.46
(Act 449 and Act 5). This does authorize law enforcement agencies to inform the public of a sex offenders release
when, in the discretion of the agency, the release of the information will enhance public safety and protection.

On 02/18/22, Sheedy was convicted in Oneida County court case 2021CF000066 of Possession of Child
Pornography 948.12(1m) and was sentenced to three years in prison with three years of extended supervision.
Sheedy was also convicted in Oneida County court case 2021CF000059 of Capture an Intimate Representation
942.09(2)(am)1 was sentenced to one year in county jail.

Upon release he is required to be on the Wisconsin Sex Offender Registry until October 15" 2043 and is not
required to be on GPS monitoring,.

Sheedy’s rules will restrict him from contact with anyone under the age of 18 unless accompanied by an agent
approved chaperone. He will not be allowed at parks, daycares, schools, or any place frequented by minor children
unless pre-approved. He will be NOT allowed internet and will NOT be allowed social media or access to
pornographic material.

Citizen’s abuse of this information to threated, intimidate or harass registered sex offenders will not be tolerated.

The Three Lakes Police Department will be making door to door notifications within %2 mile of this residence. If you
observe any criminal violations or have additional questions, please contact Chief of Police Scott Lea at the Three
Lakes Police Department at 715-546-2211 or slea@oneidacountywi.gov.




